
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Experimental Licensing Branch 

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

February 08,2008 

Attn: Dr. Benjamin K Malphnrs (Space Science Center) 
Morehead State University 
200 A.B. Chandler Place 
Morehead, KY 40351 

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE 

Dear Dr. Benjamin K Malphnrs (Space Science Center), 

This refers to application, File No. 071 1-EX-PL-2007, for an experimental authorization. 

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. This 
application was dismissed due to anticipated harmful interference to Fixed Microwave Service and TV 
Auxiliary Broadcasting Service operations in the 2400- 2485 MHz band. 

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 6095 

Sincerely, 

Chief 
Experimental Licensing Branch 




